
Statement from SLP167 Mr S Goroll 

Sent: 02 August 2018 21:51 via email 

To: Trueman, Kerry 

Subject: Re: North Warwickshire Local Plan Examination Update 1 

 

HI Kerry 

 

Thanks for the email.  I can confirm I will not attend the phase 1 hearings in 

September,  however I can confirm that I require my objections in my response 

form (re-attached) to be discussed; mainly being 

1. NPPF para 89 states 

 ● Limited infilling in villages, and limited affordable housing for local 

community needs under policies set out in the Local Plan.  This hasn’t 

happened. 

2. The land advised needs to have a development boundary applied, this 

hasn’t happened    

LP3.2 states that areas within Development boundaries are excluded from the 

green belt. 

  

LP3.3 states that limited infilling in settlements washed over by the green belt 

will be allowed within the infill boundaries as defined on the proposals map;  

If you can confirm this has been received and will be put forward for review, I’d 

appreciate it. 

 

  




